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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

Thankyou for the opportunity to provide input. My concern has always been the lack of consultation with
the volunteers on matters concerning them. CFA is not two organisations it is one made up of volunteers
and paid staff all with one mission the protection of Victorians from bushfire and other emergencies. Why
can't we have one organisation with a merger of MFB and all CFA with a workable set of operating and
working conditions. This shouldn't be union matter it should be a community safety matter which should be
determined by the Emergency Services Commissioner with consultation with all the interested parties
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